Robert Hunter

From: Ferons, Dan <DANF@smwd.com>

Sent: Tuesday, February 18, 2020 10:52 PM

To: Megan Schneider; Sat Tamaribuchi; Jeffery M. Thomas

Cc: Robert Hunter; cook@irwd.com; Leach, Jim; Bunts, Don; Grantham, Robert; Ury, Frank;

Gibson, Charles; Jacobs, Saundra F.; McCusker, Justin; Olson, Betty H.;

saundra.jacobs@eukongroup.com

Subject: FW: MWDOC's Proposed Residential End Uses of Water Study

Attachments: 2.18.20 MWDOC-Proposed OC Residential End Uses of Water Study.pdf

Dear Directors

I am writing to concur with the issues raised by Paul Cook and IRWD in the attached letter. SMWD is not proposing to participate in the study. There are a number of efforts underway in the State and in your member agencies to review residential water use and are concerned the proposed study may raise more questions than it purports to answer. The size of the data set, the proposed equipment and variations across the service area will make extrapolation of the data difficult if not impossible. Please consider making the project a choice project whereby MWDOC can support agencies that are requesting it.

Thank you for the opportunity to provide a comment.

Sincerely,

Santa Manganita Waten District

Dan

Dan Ferons

General Manager

O: 949-459-6590 M: 949-279-4864

smwd.com